
UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

  

 

 

 

 

 

July 29, 2015 

Dear Brittney,  

Thank you for participating in my study titled, “The Role of Beliefs and Self-Determined 

Motivation in Teacher Candidates’ Development of Practices that Promote Self-Regulated 

Learning”.  The overall intent of the study is to contribute to research that examines how teacher 

candidates’ can be supported in their development of complex teaching practices throughout 

their teacher education programs.  

Your dedication and commitment to the study over the course of your practicum has been greatly 

appreciated.  Through your participation in multiple research activities (questionnaire; 5 

interviews and 3 observations) you have made a significant contribution to educational research 

and practice. Once again, thank you for your reliability and willingness to share your practice 

and time. Your efforts will help to improve the experiences of future teacher candidates. I wish 

you every success in your chosen profession. 

Sincerely, 

Charlotte Brenner (PhD Candidate) 

Supervised by: Dr. Nancy Perry (Professor)  
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